BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD

BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of June 6, 1957.

Joint meeting of Selectmen and Planning Board called to order at 7:30 P.M.

Present for selectmen were A. Cote, T. Nicholson and R. Dalpe.

Present for Planning Board were W. Bates, R. Hunter, A. Staves, W. Arcand and H. Guerin.

W. Arcand handed in resignation on June 19, 1957. Unanimously accepted. Copy to Town Clerk.

Motion made by A. Staves and seconded by R. Hunter to replace him with F. Gladu for the remainder of the term until election day in 1958.

General discussion of sewage and drainage in subdivision plats. Also zoning.

Guerin, Staves and Gladu to investigate Dorothy & Brian Sts.

F. Gladu re-elected Clerk. W. Bates re-elected Chairman.

Clerk notified to buy a map file.

Adjourned at 9:15 P.M. to June 27, 1957

Winden J. Bata Chairman